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Members of the SBDM council for 2015-2016
Mark Wells – Principal


Stacey Moore – Teacher


Jan O’Daniel – Teacher


Alex Shearer - Teacher


Kelly Smith – Parent 

Aurora Selbe – Parent

a) Committees & Subcommittees (see attachment)

Climate/Culture

Enrichment


PBIS


Planning

Program Review
Project Grad
Safety
Dress Code – Ad Hoc

Goals

Academic Performance

JHHS faculty and staff will utilize the analysis of student assessment data to provide for horizontal and vertical articulation of curriculum standards, assessment practices and curriculum gaps that provide specific links to transition points and individual growth plans.  With these provisions in place the school will, by the end of each accountability cycle, meet or exceed its goal line and targeted academic index.

Learning Environment

JHHS will develop and implement a long-range written professional development plan consistent with the school’s vision and mission statement.  The plan will provide for the organizational structure and marketing of student support services.

Efficiency

JHHS will improve efficiency in leadership, organizational structure, use of resources, and planning in order to support high student and staff performance.

Items Addressed by the Council as outlined in Law and Policy

The council approved the budget as submitted. 

The council approved the following committees: Enrichment; Planning (CSIP & PD); Culture/Climate; Safety; PBIS; Project Grad; Program Review. 
The council approved the Emergency Plan as submitted. 

The council approved the Textbook Purchasing Plan as submitted. 

The council approved the School Compact and Parent Involvement Policy as submitted. 

The council approved the revised 2015-2016 PPA budget as submitted.
The council approved the Comprehensive School Improvement Plan (CSIP) as written. 

The 2016-2017 Extension Money

The council approved granting World Language credit to students earning a “C” or better on all parts of a Performance/Proficiency based exam.
The council approved the proposed changes to class offerings for the next school year with the deletion of Environmental Science as a requirement and the addition of English III Part C.

The council received and reviewed the JHHS YSC FY 17-18 Continuation Program Review. 

The council reviewed the staffing allocation submitted by the board.  Projected enrollment for next school year has been set at 951. Our staff allocation will remain the same for 2016-2017 school year. 

The council accepted the proposal to not add attendance points to students taking Dual Credit Courses but to grade on a College Curve Scale. 
The council approved the PD plan as submitted.

The council reviewed and discussed the OCR Report. 

The council approved the following dress code amendment via email for the remainder of the 2015-2016 school year. 

“All Shorts, skirts, and dresses must be no shorter than 3 ½” inches above the top of the knee (index card for reference). If leggings are worn under dresses or skirts, the dress or skirt must still be no shorter than 3 ½” inches above the knee. If yoga pants, spandex, Lycra, cotton, or any other form fitting materials are worn, the outer layer must still conform to dress code. No dresses or skirts with slits up the side, front, or back that extend more than 3 ½” inches above the top of the knee.”

“No sagging pants: all pants, jeans, warm-up pants, sweat pants, etc., must be pulled up to the student’s waist and contain no rips, tears or holes above the knee”

The council reviewed the Needs list last year with the additions of blinds for the library media center, resurfacing of the tennis courts, and additional cameras inside the school. 
The council approved the 2016-2017 School Compact and Parent Involvement Policy as written. 

The council approved the master schedule as written with the decision to not fill the science vacancy left by the resignation of a teacher and to add a position to the math department. 
The council approved the 2016-2017 Extension Budget as submitted. 

The council approved the 2016-2017 Title I Budget as submitted. 

June 2, 2016




John Hardin High School







Fundraising Report – SBDM Yearly Report 

	Name of Fundraiser
	Amount Raised
	How Funds Were Used

	No school-wide fundraisers were held
	N/A
	N/A

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Committee Membership 2015-16
	Climate/Culuture
Bilbrey, Shelby
Brown, Jenny

Cobb, Jennifer

Field, Melissa

Hall, Jeremy

Harden, Carla

Harris, Erin

Kenny, Brandy

Lanham, Becky

Lewis, Angela

Miller, Alice

Morris, Katie

Pitcher, Vicki

Pleasant, Jacinta

Punjack, Teresa

Rodgers, Geri

Wilkerson, Crystal
	Enrichment

Brown, Heather

Forrest, Jessica

Gardner, Kyle
Griggs, Warren

Hodge, Kris

Kiser, Nathan

Million, Jo

ODaniel, Jan

Simpson, Laura

Wilkerson, Crystal

Wilkerson, Eddie


	PBIS

Jones, Austin
Moritz, Mike

Roberts, Pam

Robinson, Charles

Sagar, Vicki

Wilkerson, Eddie



	Planning
Cox, Fawnda
Graziano, Tara

McElfresh, Stace

Wilkerson, Eddie


	Program Review
Benmoussa, Brahim
Carson, Susan

Cox, Fawnda

Curtsinger, Melissa

Ellis, Brian

Lewis, Angela

Million, Jo

Moore, Stacey

Westfall, Phyllis
	Project Grad
Bird, Erin
Delaney, Vincent

Miller, Allison

Walston, Stephanie

Weiss, Brant

Yates, Greg



	Safety

Blair, Tommy

Bohannon, Pat

Burden, Mark

Cancel, Anna

Curtsinger, Melissa

Hadley, Samantha

Hall, Jeremy

Humphrey, Kristen

McCurry, Jared

McCurry, Leslie

Rodgers, Geri

Smith, Caleb

	Dress  Code – Ad Hoc
Humphrey, Kristen

Jones, Austin

McCurry, Leslie

Miller, Alice

Miller, Allison

Punjack, Teresa

Wilkerson, Eddie
	


Bold = Chairperson

